
February 28, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Ryan Conroy 

550 Beach Road 

Vero Beach, FL 32963 

 

Dear Mr. Conroy: 

 

Per your request to Tom Samoluk, I have enclosed a copy of our information packet.  Your address 

also appears on our mailing list, however it was listed as “Johns Island, FL.”  I have changed it to 

Vero Beach, FL.  

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


